
 

Prince George County Public Schools’ 
would like to invite  

Prince George Families and Members of the Community to: 

 
Parent/Community Information Sessions 

 

Purpose:  To share information regarding the Every Student Succeeds 
Act (ESSA) including revisions to State Accreditation, Federal 
Accountability, the impact to Prince George Schools, and a 
recommendation for addressing the impact for our secondary schools. 

 

Two sessions will be offered: 

• Date:  Tuesday, July 31, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Location:  J.E. J. Moore Middle School in the Lecture Room 
 

• Date:  Thursday, August 2, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Location:  Prince George High School in the Commons 


